
Marie Petrová

National Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention

Department of economic and voluntary instruments

Ministry of the Environment of the Czech Republic

Prague, January 9, 2013
Dear Mrs. Smagadi,

Following your letter dated 16 August 2012 in which your submitted to the Ministry of the Environment information about the communications Nr. 70 and 71 concerning compliance by the Czech Republic, I am attaching hereby, in the capacity of the National Focal Point, the  requested answers.

I am convinced  that the legal aspects of the implementation of the Aarhus Convention in the Czech Republic fully respect the principles of the Convention. The Czech Republic strives continuously to improve the status of the implementation of the Aarhus Convention through awareness-raising activities, capacity building and support to NGOs active in this field. Moreover, in the case Nr. 71 regarding Temelín, we consider the communication as premature and propose not to accept it as admissible. The primary objective of the Aarhus Convention is to set standards for the permission phase to which the project of Temelin has not come yet. 


Yours sincerely

            Marie Petrová 

Mrs. Aphrodite Smagadi
Secretariat of the Aarhus Convention 
Geneva 
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